Susan and I met Saturday morning and walk from N. Edison Street to N. Kensington Street. We took pictures of the major intersections and discussed areas of possible improvements along this stretch. I will add the pictures to the web page once I have it up.

Beautification items
· Lighting - wondering if this stretch of lighting is maintained by Dominion or Arlington county. I think it is Dominion but we'd be interested to see if the Carlyle style lighting could replace the existing; it appears that there is a twin arm option for this lighting (ORNAMENTAL CAST ALUMINUM TWIN LUMINAIRE ARM ) https://arlingtonva.s3.dualstack.us-east-1.amazonaws.com/wp-content/uploads/sites/19/2017/03/16May2014_Streetlight_Specifications.pdf
· Median - if the median were to be widened in areas would tree planting be possible, similar to the trees planted at the intersection with N. Kensington Street
Pedestrian Safety
· N. Edison Street - we surveyed the progress at like many on the measures that are being taken with curb extension, refuge area, high visibility marked crossing, and rapid flashing beacon
· N. Greenbrier Street - heavily used by bus commuters in both Bluemont and Arlington Forest; it directly feeds into the Arlington Forest neighborhood but has no marked crossing or RFB; this street will need to be looked at further for similar pedestrian safety improvements as N. Edison Street
· N. Jefferson Street/ 2nd Street North - heavily used by bus commuters in both Bluemont and Arlington Forest; it directly feeds into the Arlington Forest neighborhood but has no marked crossing or RFB; this street will need to be looked at further for similar pedestrian safety improvements as N. Edison Street
· N. Kensington Street - entry point into both neighborhoods. Currently there is no marked crossing but a wide median could possibly be used a refuge area, if a marked crossing were to be added

This week I plan to stand up our dedicated web page. I will share that with everyone once it available. Susan is reviewing all the information that I sent last week, after she has had a chance to review we will start working on our short survey.

